
 

Film Night – 13th October 2022  
We will be hosting a film night for ALL years: - 
 
Reception  Doors open – 3.15 
  Pick up – 4.15 
 
Years 1,2,3 Doors open – 4.15 
  Pick up – 5.30 
 
Years 4,5,6 Doors open – 5.15 
  Pick up – 6.30 
 

£2 PER CHILD WHICH WILL INCLUDE – HOT DOG, CRISPS, 
SWEETS & UNLIMITED JUICE/WATER – OWN FOOD/SNACKS 

ARE NOT ALLOWED – IF YOUR CHILD IS VEGETARIAN OR 
HAS ANY DIETARY REQUIREMENTS PLEASE EMAIL THE PTA 

– pta@wentworthonline.co.uk 
KS1 HALL 

 
   

September 2022 

 

 

 

Did you know that money raised at all the 
PTA events you’ve attended have helped us 
contribute towards lots of amazing stuff? 
 
Monies raised have recently gone towards 
improvements to the school hall speaker 
units as well as additional reading materials 
for the children.  

Twitter page – Wentworth Primary 
School 

Christmas Fair – 9th December 2022 

PTA Meetings 
We would love to see you all at our next PTA Meeting, come and 
see what events are being planned, have your say and see how 
you can help.  Just 5 minutes of your time or help setting up a fair 
or even putting the chairs away at the end of an event is a 
massive help and very much appreciated. 

 

Facebook – Wentworth PTA 

pta@wentworthonline.co.uk 
 

• AGM Meeting – 28th September 2022 – 6.00PM – 
KS1 Hall 

• Film Night – 13th October 2022 
• Christmas Fair – 9th December 2022 
• The Big Spring Clean – January 2023 
• Mother’s Day/Someone Special Gift Sale – 

March 2023 – TBC 
• Easter Bingo – March 2023 – TBC 
• Inflatables – May 2023 – TBC 
• Father’s Day/Someone Special Gift sale – 

June 2023 – TBC 
• Summer Fair – July 2023 – TBC 
• School Disco – July 2023 – TBC 
 
 

 

MORE INFORMATION TO COME 
SHORTLY REGARDING GAMES, TIMES 
ETC – HO HO HO  

Christmas Cards  
The children will once again be creating a piece 
of amazing Christmas artwork which will be 
coming home November time.  More information 
will be giving on how to order online with your 
child’s unique code. 
  
 
   

 
This will be held on 29th September 2022 – KS2 
Playground.  PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR 
CHANGE.  Also, if you are having a clear out 
and have any old logoed uniform the PTA would 
be very grateful to receive this – please hand in 
to reception and mention it is for the PTA - TIA 
  
 
   

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 


